
ackburn, Thomas RECVED

From: Daniel Crane [d.crane@rcn.com}
Sent: Tuesday, August26, 2014 12:12PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel 7!jjL AUG 29 Miii: Lilt
Subject: Educational Issues

Dear Sirs/Madams:
It has just come to my attention that there is a proposed rule change that would limit the asynchronous hours
approved by the PA chiropractic board.

I am writing to list my personal disagreement with this proposal especially as it limits access to educational
material and will likely increase cost and inconvenience.

Thank you for your consideration.

Daniel Crane, D. C.

Sent from my iPhone
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